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May 20, 2024 Representative Venkat
IDESCRIPTION|

House Bill 2294 amends the Osteopathic Medical Practice Act to expand the definition
of “primary supervising physician” to include a medical doctor that is licensed with
the State Board of Medicine.

By amending the definition of “primary supervising physician”, the legislation allows
a physician assistant to work with either an osteopathic physician licensed with the
State Board of Osteopathic Medicine or a medical doctor licensed with the State Board
of Medicine.

This act shall take effect in 60 days.

IFISCAL IMPACT:|

According to information provided by the Department of State, implementation costs
related to House Bill 2294 can be accommodated within existing funding levels.




